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Dear Parents,

“If you’re trying to achieve, there will be roadblocks. But obstacles don’t have to stop you. If you run into a wall, don’t turn around and give up. Figure out how to climb it, go through it, or work around it.”
Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash - All of Ash Class for their performance this week

Oak - Josh for great learning attitude this week

Beech – Hope for working well with others

Chestnut - Daisy for great science work

Sycamore - Izzy for sharing family history linked to topic
Non -Uniform Day

Many thanks for supporting our Ghasa non-uniform day, the pupils have enjoyed wearing cooler clothes today and Ghasa will enjoy counting the proceeds.

Assembly

Each class has recorded and performed an end of term assembly which we shall upload to the class pages on the website next week.

Circus Skills workshop

The pupils had a great day experimenting with circus equipment on Wednesday. The field was ablaze with colourful ribbons, stilts, bolas and of course juggling balls.

Archery workshop

This was certainly a hit with all our pupils who enjoyed the session and the chance to fire a real bow as well as creating a friendship bracelet.

Vision Tests – Reception Children – Message from School Nursing Service
As you will be aware your reception aged child/ren has been offered a vision screen in school in the last term.  We apologise that we have had a technical delay in getting the results letters out to you in the timely way we would normally have done.  We are in the process of prioritising and sending out the response letters. If your child requires a further screen you will be receiving a letter in the next couple of weeks explaining how to access the further screen from a local optician.  If your child does not require a further screen, you will receive a letter to confirm this in due course.  If you have any concerns about your child’s vision in the meantime please don’t hesitate to make a free appointment with your local high street optician.
 
If you would like to discuss further or have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact the school nursing service via our Single Point of Access on 0300 247 0090 option 2.
Best wishes 
School Nursing service”
 

County letter

We will attach a letter from County detailing your new responsibilities regarding Covid-19 testing and reporting. Thank you for your cooperation.

Reminder

The last school day for pupils this year is Thursday 22nd July. School will be closed to pupils on Friday 23rd July.

Wasps- wrap around care club
Please email or phone the office if you would like registration forms.
Take care and have a lovely weekend,

Paddy Macey and tea


